
 

NOTICE:   Prior Authorization Grid Updates for  
BCBSAZ Health Choice Medicaid and Health 
Choice Pathway 
 

April 5, 2023 
 
Dear Provider,  
Effective 05/01/2023, the following codes will require prior authorization:   

Applies to BCBSAZ Health Choice Medicaid and Health Choice Pathway  

Medical Pharmacy 
Q5129, J7336, J1449, J1411, J9196, J2265, J0218, Q5127, 
Q5130, J9294, J9296 , J9297, J9314, Q5128, J1747, J1448 

Medical Codes 
81418, 81441,81449,81451,81456, 22860, 30469, 69728, 
69729  

 
 
Effective 05/01/2023, the following codes will no longer require prior authorization:   

Applies to BCBSAZ Health Choice Medicaid and Health Choice Pathway  

Medical Codes 
95782, 95783, 95800, 95801, 95803, 95805, 95810, 95811, 
97607, 97608 
  

 
 
Reminder: All out of network providers require Prior Authorization for all services 

BCBSAZ Health Choice Prior Authorization (PA) Guidelines and PA Grids are available online by 
visiting: 

HCA: https://www.healthchoiceaz.com/-> Provider Tab -> PA Guidelines 
HCP: https://www.healthchoicepathway.com/ -> Provider Tab -> Provider Information 

 
If you have any questions, please reach out to your Network Provider Performance Representative.  
 

 

To view this notice for embedded links and content specific to education-related material, please visit us 

online at www.HealthChoiceAZ.com under our “Providers” tab 
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